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President's Letter 

 
WSHMMA Community, 
 
The WSHMMA Board would like to wish each and every one of you and your families a happy 
holiday season! Work and life balance is extremely important, so please take a few moments to 
catch your breath and enjoy the moment with family and friends. We are also in the early stages 
of outlining an agenda for WSHMMA 24. If you have any interest in public speaking please 
reach out to any board member or directly to dan.zaborowski@commonspirit.org. WSHMMA is 
a Diamond Chapter of AHRMM and every year we must get recertified, so any public speaking 
engagements from our membership counts directly towards recertification. Here is a link to our 
VP, Brian Bartel, doing a podcast with PowerSupply! https://lnkd.in/gGcmvZe5 
 
 

WSHMMA 24 SAVE THE DATE 

Nothing official yet, but please save the dates of August 7th-9th for the next conference. Once 
we have the venue locked in, we will formally announce and confirm the venue and dates. 
There will be another early bird special for all the attendees who sign up early. Start talking to 
your manager about the tentative dates and signing up as many coworkers as possible. We 
would love to hit 150+ attendees from 30 different IDN's.... 
 

CMRP Review: 
The 2024 CMRP review schedule is still pending but will be Feb, April, and June....then also in 
August at the WSHMMA conference. Exact dates TBD... 
 
Dan Zaborowski, CMRP 
Procurement Manager  
Dan.Zaborowski@commonspirit.org 
253.426.4456 Office 253.359.5577 Cell 
 
 

WSHMMA 2023 Diamond Partners: 
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